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 State of California     
 

M e m o r a n d u m 
 
 
To:  All Parties and Persons Interested in the Date :  February 2, 2017 
 LADWP RPS Appeal Proceeding 

(16-RPS-02) 
 
 
From:  Paul Kramer, Hearing Officer 

 LADWP RPS Appeal Committee 
 
 
Subject:  The Proposed Decision Will Not Be Considered by the Energy Commission on 

February 15 
 
 

Previously the Committee indicated that the full Energy Commission review of the 
Committee Proposed Decision might occur during the February 15, 2017 Business 
Meeting. 

I write to inform you that the decision will not be considered in February but is expected 
to be presented for consideration on the March 8, 2017 agenda. 
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